
LOWER MERION NEIGHBORHOOD COALITION 

Report and Update 

 

This short flyer will update you on the continuing campaign to stop Kohelet’s unwarranted and 

intrusive expansion into the quiet residential environs of Merion in which we all live. 

On January 28, 2016 a meeting was held pertaining to the traffic studies presented both by Kohelet”s 

traffic engineers, Traffic Planning and Design and our traffic engineering firm of Horner and Canter 

Associates. 

Due to inconsistencies in their report, on January 28th Kohelet’s staff was asked to present a third 

revised study, the one which will be presented tonight. We hope at this time to have our engineers, 

Horner and Canter Associates, present their findings. 

PLEASE MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO ATTEND AND SHOW YOUR SUPPORT FOR OUR EFFORTS.  The 

campaign to stop Kohelet’s expansion into our residential neighborhood benefits ALL OF US!! 

WHEN:  Monday February 8, 2016 at 6:30 pm 

WHERE: Township Administration Building 

  2nd Floor Boardroom 

  75 East Lancaster Avenue, Ardmore 

 

PLEASE HELP US TO MAKE THE ZONING BOARD UNDERSTAND THE DANGEROUS AND ADVERSE 

IMPACT ON ALL OF US IF THE KOHELET EXPANSION IS ALLOWED TO PROCEED. 

 

LOWER MERION NEIGHBORHOOD COALITION 

One Belmont Avenue 

8th Floor, Suite 821 

Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004 

 

Website: lowermerionneighborhoodcoalition.com 

 

E-mail:  lmneighborhoodcoalition@gmail.com 


